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Routine Dam Inspection on State Highway 32  
(Millwood Dam) Requires Closure and Detour 

  
LITTLE RIVER COUNTY (7-12) – A routine dam inspection by the U.S. Army Corps of 
Engineers on State Highway 32 (Millwood Dam) requires a closure and detour, according 
to Arkansas State Highway and Transportation Department (AHTD) officials. 
 
State Highway 32 will be closed from 7:00 a.m. to 5:00 p.m. on Sunday, July 16. More 
information about this project is available by contacting the Corps of Engineers at 479-626-
1210. 
 
Motorists traveling eastward on State Highway 32 will need to either travel north via U.S. 
Highway 71 to State Highway 27 or travel south via U.S. Highway 71 to Interstate 30 and 
then travel northward on State Highway 355. 
 
Motorists traveling westward on State Highway 32 will need to either travel north via State 
Highway 355 to State Highway 27 or travel south via State Highway 355 to Interstate 30 
and then travel northward on U.S. Highway 71. 
 
Drivers should exercise caution when approaching and traveling through all highway work 
zones. Additional travel information can be found at IDriveArkansas.com or 
ArkansasHighways.com. You can also follow us on Twitter @AHTD. 
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